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PRIZE DAY 2018 We will have a special sports and
healthy schools edition next week so

Prize Day will start at 10.30 on Monday 16 look out for photographs of Sports Day
July. Our Guest of Honour is James Frith, then.

MP, (Bury North) and governors have also

been invited to attend this key event in We had a special guest, Alex Williams

our calendar. MBE, from Manchester City, who is al-
ways a welcome visitor to Millwood. See

SPORTS DAY 2018 the photographs. It is not often you see
a City goalkeeper letting in so many

Thank you to all of you for such a magnifi-

|
cent turn-out for Sports Day. Both events goals!
were very successful. Thank you for the Please vote for Millwood in the Bury
lovely comments. Particular thanks to Ad- Sports Awards (see page 7)

am M's mum - it really made our day. T
would also like to thank Steph, our sports ~ EID 2018

and PE lead, for her excellent organisa- )
tion, enthusiasm and dedication to PE at A very happy, health a?d peaceful Eid,
Millwood. everyone. Eid Mubarak!

We will have a special sports and healthy
schools edition next week so look out for g
photographs of Sports Day then. N2

Mubarak

STARS OF THE WEEK

FS/KS1 KS1/2
Lily Rose C for great sportsman- Fawaaq A for trying a range .°f hew
ship and independence on Sports and different foods and enjoying

Day them.



http://thearousedproject.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Eid-Mubarak-Drawing.jpg

Nursery 1 have had a very sporty week!
We had a fantastic sports day - thank you
to all our families who came along to

help! Back in class we have all been working
super hard making something - that we can't
tell you about shhhl!

day and joined in all the
activities. This week we
have finished looking at
our story "The Train Ride"
by drawing the steam and
wheels on the train using
an active inspire computer programme.

Whitelow 1 This week we enjoyed partici-
pating in all the exciting events during
Sports Day. We have been busy designing
and decorating our pretty pebbles. We are
excited to see our pebbles on our special
pathway.

Whitelow 2 Phew! What a busy week it
has been! We have run, jumped and thrown
in Sports Day, harvested our peas in the
garden, learned about emotions with Peppa
Pig and fed the water birds - their babies
are looking really grown up now. Everyone
has worked beautifully and we have found
time to enjoy each other's company too.
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Redvales 1 have had a busy week! We all

g really enjoyed
Sports Day and
tried our hardest.
Back in class we
have all done some
lovely work de-
signing and paint-
ing pebbles for a
school project. We
chose our colours
and our tools then decorated them. They
turned out beauti-

fully.

Redvales 2 We
have had a very
busy week! Every-
one in Redvales 2
had a fantastic
Sports Day! We are so proud of all the
children and their achievements. We have
also enjoyed our visit to Asdal We had a
pizza hunt and selected toppings for our
chosen pizza—yummy!

Redvales 3 have
been very busy this
week! We enjoyed
our Sports Day and
we were all great
team players! In Eng-
lish we did some su-
per writing about
Sports Day, using the ’
past tense. In Maths =
we have been looking
at partitioning 2 dig- i

it, 3 digit and even 4 digit number'sI In Geog-
raphy we have been looking at the food and
culture in Italy and we all enjoyed making
some delicious pizzas. We have been really
trying to be independent this week, dressing
and undressing ourselves and knowing how to
ask for help from a friend if we need it.

Redvales 4 This week we have had an
amazing Sports Day where every single mem-
ber of R4 put their all into every ac‘hvn‘ry
The staff team are so very
proud of them. We have
painted pebbles, made piz-
zas, made cards and carried
on learning to count in 2s,
5s and 10s. We have also
been practising hard for
our Lowry performance on
27th June and we really
hope you will be able to
come and watch.




Redvales 5 have had a fantastic week!
We all tried so hard at Sports Day and
had so much fun. Redvales 5 also worked
hard being games leaders in the morning
session showing people how to complete
the activity and cheering everybody on!

~ wonderful
week! We loved designing and decorating
pebbles for our pebble path and creating
some scrumptious Father's Day goodies.
We hope you like them! On Tuesday, the
children enjoyed Sports Day. It was love-
ly o see so many supportive parents and
carers there.

Irwell 1 have been
being very healthy
this week. We loved
exercising all our mus-
cles during Sports -
Day, it was lots of fun!
We have also been
practising taking care
of our bodies by
brushing our teeth
and washing our ;
hands. We have tast- “ .
ed lots of different healthy foods including
lots of fresh fruits and vegetables.

Irwell 2 We
 have been
busy learning
how to count
. in a fun way
with Numicon THLA
songs and shapes
and showing our
sporting talents
during whole
school Sports Day!




Irwell 3 This week in Art Irwell 3 have
been designing and '
painting the pebbles to
create our Millwood dis- |
play. We had great fun i\
looking at existing de-
signs to choose which we
liked and then we creat-
ed some of our own. Our
designs were fantastic

| g
and we really worked
hard, we are looking
forward to seeing the
final results.

Irwell 4 worked so
hard on Sports Day
showing good tfeamwork
and deter-
mination.
In class we have continued using
numicon to do more and less in
class. We have also started mak-
ing our own bags in design and
technology and designed and
painted our pebbles in our art
lesson.

Irwell 5 This week
we have been doing
lots of work on using
and applying in
maths. We have been
using a tally system
to help us to count
and we recorded the
data in graph form.

=== Nm
- \\.Ir'well 6 has had

the best week for
Sports! An amazing Sports day has domi-
nated our week and every single member
of our class has shown us determination,
excellence and inspiration. It was so won-
derful to see so many of our parents
there to cheer us on.

Best wishes
Helen Chadwick

Headteacher

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk



Hello All! Firstly | just want to say a HUGE thank you to all the parents that
attended Sports Day on Tuesday. It was the BEST EVER turn out and we had
a fabulous time with lots of very competitive parents and extremely

enthusiastic pupils!
open for the Bury Sports Awards. Tuesday 19th June
luesday 19th June

U R MATP- PMLD and Complex needs

AR Y iV 1Ry your own sporting hero as well as showcase event. Eastlands Indoor
Millwood School. With such a fabu- Arena - Redvales 1 & 6, trwell 1

The window for nominations is now Sporting Events Coming Up

This is your opportunity to nominate

lous sporting calendar and fully inclusive events , there is no Wednesday 20th June

| reason whatever that we can not go ahead and win this with | |goiton Rugby Club eoackili—pRi

Thursday 21st June
Manchester City FC coach in all day

your support. All details are on the newsletter! Thank you !

Family Fitness

Friday 22nd June

Bury FC coach in all day.
Wednesday 27th June

MCFC Round 3 Football Tournament
at Etihad Indoor Dome

Bolton Rugby Club coach in—PM

Lowry Dance Festival—Lowry Thea-
tre

Thursday 28th June
Manchester City FC coach in all day

{Family Fitness

Friday 29th June
Bury FC coach in all day.

g

Alex Williams ex— Manchester City

goalkeeper also came along to show his support and can be |
seen having a penalty shoot our with our football team
showing off his skills!




T
Is your school a champion of P.E and
Sport?

Would yoil like to be recogniéé& for
your efforts?

If so, now is your time to vote for your school to be put forward to win the recognition that it
deserves at the Bury Sports Awards.

If you feel that your school has what it takes and deserves to be acknowledged for its
achievements, please follow the web address www.bury.gov.uk/sportsawards and complete the
survey.

Schools that are shortlisted will then be contacted to arrange their attendance at the event.
Voting will end on the 15t July.

Good luck!

®Q
Thank you — Steph i
you = Step o
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